Rachel Miller

Director of Culture & Environment
London Borough of Camden

Town Hall

Judd Street

London WC1H 8ND

27 Sept 2013

Your ref: 2013/5170/P

Dear Ms Miller

Re: Erection of mansard roof to 7-9 Perrins Court, NW3 1Q5

The erection of a mansard roof to this building is totally unacceptable. A similar application
was turned down some twenty years ago — and so should this be. It will restrict the light

onto Perrins Court, affecting the shops, offices, cafes and pedestrians who enjoy the unique
Hampstead environment.

The reside

t at least deserve the right to retain the status quo




